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April 9– Fond du Lac 

April 12– Loyal Order of Moose 136th Anniversary 

April 21– Phillips 

HAPPY MOOSE-AVERSARY 

Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you to everyone that attended Mid-Year Conference. It 
was so nice to see so many of you participate in the special 
events held nightly! The Movie Night, Fun Fashion Show and 
Bags Tournaments went over very well and  we look forward to 
seeing even more of you participate in future events. Hint, hint: 
Get your inflatable suits ready for Convention in October!  

Thank you for your Moose Charities giving, we are a bit below 
last year, so if you can give a little more right now, please do. Re-
member that Premier Lodge is +1 in Membership and +$1 in 
Moose Charities Giving. Thank you for making sure your Ac-
counts Receivable Payments 
are current, the WMA is 
among the lowest AR balanc-
es in the Fraternity. 

Currently, the state is sitting 
at a plus, but we all know 
what happens at the end of 
March. Work those retention 
lists now… and remember 
retention is a daily activity. 
You are probably tired of 
hearing it, but RETENTION, 
RETENTION, RETENTION! 

 

Thank you for all you do! 

 

Mike Rynearson, TM 

Breaking News: 

The Wisconsin Home has reopened 

with the Young Women from the    

Illinois Home. 



MID-YEAR CONFERENCE 
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Hello from Milwaukee, WI, Women of the Moose Chapter 345 and Milwaukee Moose Lodge 49.  As Junior Past Regent of 
Chapter 345, we hope your find our story of Rosie the Moose worthy for your consideration to the Moose International web-
site.  I have already completed a story submission online.  

Everyone knows Tommy the Moose and we love the story in his coloring book.  Moose Lodge 49 has already shared Tommy 
with the community while I served as Senior Regent.  Tommy is a big hit among firefighters and ambulance drivers.   

I spotted Rosie the Moose in the catalog and brought her to Milwaukee Chapter 345.  After obtaining permission from Bob 
Pfeiffer, our Lodge 49 administrator (414-281-4444), our lodge photographer Dave took a beautiful picture of Rosie in front of 
a firefighters helmet being passed from adult hands to a child's hands and the picture is the centerpiece of our bulletin 
board.  Rosie represents our chapter virtues of faith, hope, and charity.   

Milwaukee Moose Lodge 49 held a general membership meeting on Monday, February 26, 2024.  Chapter 345 started off with 
this community event.  Our Fraternal Chair Lu Rae Brower presented our Rosie the Moose plush toys to MFD 6 Station on 
Brady Street.  Firefighter Kali La Count and EMT Firefighter Shirley DeJesus-Ortiz accepted.  Rosie will ride along in Milwau-
kee ambulances and be given to children to offer comfort.  

Dave took more photographs and our senior regent Phyllis Olson took pictures with her phone.  After the shots posted to Mil-
waukee Moose Lodge 49 website, I captioned each individual post building a story of Rosie.  Dave made sure we included the 
portrait of Mooseheart too.  If you have any questions, please email or call me (Juanita) at 414-321-6806.     



THE PRESIDENT’S PEN 
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 March Article 
Greetings WMA Brothers, and Sisters. 

Here we are in March already in 2024, and our Wisconsin Moose Members have been very busy. Looking at 

Lodge Newsletters, Web sites, District Reports, seeing a lot of events, projects, being done, or planned, 

makes me feel proud to be part of the WMA. 

Just take a moment and intake some of these items and you too should feel it.  

The core of what the Moose is all about. Helping our kids at Mooseheart; Seniors at Moosehaven; Helping 

our local Veterans, Fire & Police departments, and many other people that were and are there for us. It may 

be helping with fundraisers, charities, projects, and other events needing volunteers in our communities.  

But do not stop there. Pass this information on. Share it with your members that might not have heard 

about these items or events. Use your newsletters, web sites, Lodge bulletin boards, Lodge TV’s that have 

announcements cycling through them.  

If you have an event and you do an endowment collection. Take a moment to thank them, and then make a 

brief announcement of one of these items. At that moment, you can ask if anyone would like to join the next 

event. If you have a Lodge Member Bingo night, your caller can use a game break to announce one of those 

items. 

Also, when you go to other Lodges, District, Moose Legion, Chapter meetings or events. Take some time to 

talk to other members. Share or get ideas, etc. Most members are usually happy to share Moose involve-

ment info.   

Looking ahead if you would like to go, be involved, or just go and watch, here is just a short list of events 

scheduled already. 

WMA 79th Mid-year Conference Feb. 28th – Mar. 3rd in Fond du Lac. (Spring Training Theme) 
WMA Bowling Tournament at Janesville (Starting in March ending April.) 
Mooseheart Senior Class Trip in Wisconsin April 17th – 22nd 
(Watch for more info.) 
Mooseheart Graduation / Pilgrim Conferral June 1st 
WMA Golf Tournament at Sheboygan July 20th 
Moose International Convention July 24th – 27th New Orleans, 
La. 
WMA Horseshoe Tournament at Kenosha Aug. 16th – 18th  
WMA State Convention Oct. 2nd – 6th in Stevens Point. 
Also keep watch for more info on other WMA Sports events, 
Chapter Rally Days, Moose Legion Fun Days, and more.  
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me personally. 

Again, thank you for all that you do, and hope to see you out 

there somewhere.  

Larry H. Pratt 
WMA President     

clpratt82@att.net 

Cell /Text: (920) 377-4427 

Home phone (920) 467-8436 

mailto:clpratt82@att.net


THE PRESIDENT’S PROJECT 
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April Article 

We thank you if you attended the Mid-Year “Spring Training” Conference at Fond Du Lac. The theme was 

lots of fun and the events and workshops had great attendance. Please pass on what you experienced and 

learned to members of your Lodge and bring them with you next year. Also let us know what you thought of 

the Conference. We welcome your feedback. 

A special thank you goes out to our Official Visitor Bruce Masopust for making our Conference fun with his 

presence, and words. I have met Bruce on numerous occasions now, and it’s always been a pleasure to talk 

with him. 

We also thank all the workshop presenters, the 5th District host Lodges, and the event leaders for making 

the whole weekend a smooth success.  

If you have a question about something let me know. If I cannot answer it, I will try my best to get you an 

answer. 

We thank all the Lodges, Chapters, Moose Legions, Valued Veteran Committees, etc. showing interest in 

helping us send Vets on the Honor Flight Program. A number of donations were collected and will be col-

lected in the near future. Please send me a text on what you have done or are planning. If you have funds to 

turn in, they can be sent to the WMA Secretary, earmarked “Honor Flight”. Thank you for helping us with 

this project.  

Again, thank you for all that you do. 

Larry H. Pratt 
WMA President     

clpratt82@att.net 

Cell /Text: (920) 377-4427 

Home phone: (920) 467-8436 

We hope that you have been planning to help some of our veterans to be able to experience a trip that our 

veterans deserve to go on. A Veterans Honor Flight. 

We had information on this in the last two WMA newsletters. 

If you already have raised donations toward this project but did not turn anything in yet, they can be sent to 

our State Secretary: 

Matt Boardman 
607 E. 6th Ave. 
Brodhead, WI. 53520 
  
And if you turned in donations straight to a Honor Flight Hub since Sept. 2023 please let us know and the 

facts about it.   

 Any questions please call me. 

Thanks, 

Larry H. Pratt 

mailto:clpratt82@att.net


HISTORIAN’S HERALD 

March Article 
 Thank you again for all the WMA history you have delivered to us so far.  

But please do not quit there.  

Spring cleaning season is just around the corner. While you are cleaning up your house, 

basement, garage, attic, Lodge, etc. and you come across some Moose items that you think 

should be added to the WMA collection let me know.  

We are still looking for more photos of State items such as pictures that show events from 

the State Conventions, and State Mid-year Conferences; from State Heart of the Commu-

nity events; from State Sport Programs; or any other Lodge or District Projects that helped 

the WMA. Again, not sure, give me a call.  

We have a bunch of photographs of all sorts of Moose events, but a lot of them do not have 

info on what event; where it was taken; what Lodge held the sports event, etc.  

Once we receive more and the info, then we can start making photo books, or put them on 

discs to be viewed on a monitor at our state events.  

Still looking for names of your Lodge Winners of the: Moose of the year; Rookie of the 

year; Moose Legionnaire of the year; Co-worker of the year; and your Life-time Achieve-

ment Award Winners. We are compiling lists of 

those honors.  

If your Lodge has ever held a State, or International 

Moose Sports Tournament, please text me the facts, 

and some pictures.  

And remember, if you are bringing something to de-

liver to me, please contact me first because my vehi-

cle space is getting very limited for extra things un-

less I plan ahead for it.  

Thanks,  

Larry H. Pratt  

WMA Historian  

clpratt82@att.net  

1 (920) 467-8436  
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April Article 
Thank you to all the people that stopped by the information boards we had up at the Mid-

year Conference display area in Fond Du Lac. 

A number of members did look over the boards and added missing information to the 

chipboard that was sitting there with copies that was shown on the boards. Other mem-

bers stopped me and gave me some info. There is still a lot of blanks to complete, so if you 

know some of the following please send them my way. 

We are still looking for more photos of State events, such as State Conventions; Communi-

ty Events; State Sport Programs; or any other Lodge or District Projects that helped the 

WMA.   

We are getting closer to having photo books, or to set up a monitor to show photo’s. 

We are still thinking of displaying past winners of Moose of the year; Rookie of the year; 

Moose Legionnaire of the year; Co-

worker of the year; and Life-time 

Achievement Award Winners from 

your Lodges along with the ones that 

were picked to represent the WMA. 

Anything you come up with just text 

me. 

Sorry about not having the display cas-

es out to look at during the Mid-year. I 

did have display cases with, but no way 

of locking the area up and did not have 

the time to set them up and take them 

down each day. These display cases 

and others will be at the State Conven-

tion in the fall at Stevens Point.  

Thanks for your help, and if you have 

any WMA history questions send them 

my way. 

Larry H. Pratt 
WMA Historian 
clpratt82@att.net  
(920) 467-8436 



CHAPTER  NEWS 
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March Article 

Greetings! 

Our Midyear Conference will most likely already have happened by the time you receive 

this, however, I’m super excited to say that there are 14 WOTM Chapter Members that are 

eligible to receive their Academy of Friendship Degree.  The Academy of Friendship is the 

first degree of the WOTM and in my humble opinion, it is a very beautiful conferral.  So 

many congratulations to those of you who received this degree at our Midyear Conference.  

We’ll share those names in the next newsletter article. 

It's Silly season again and you all know what that means, right?  It’s that time of year when 

we are in the process of nominating and electing Officers for the upcoming Moose year.  

Nomination and Election Handbooks have been sent to each of the Chapters and Lodges 

and if you missed those emails, this information can be found on the Moose International 

website. 

While some of our Chapters are struggling to find Officers, others are thriving and doing 

just fine.  Now, more than ever, it’s vital that we keep our Chapters going strong.  Look at all 

we do for Mooseheart, Moosehaven and our Communities.  The care of our Children at 

Mooseheart and our Seniors at Moosehaven is entrusted to us.  We cannot let them down. 

Reminder: it’s nearing the end of this Moose year, Chapter Officers – please take a few 

minutes to review the Chapter checklists in the back of the Officers and Treasurers hand-

books.  If we’ve completed everything on that checklist and we are a “Plus One” for this 

Chapter year we will most likely receive our Award of Achievement. 

I’m also super excited to announce that Phillips Lodge has submitted a resolution to start a 

Chapter.  YAY!!!  This is GREAT news!  Renee LaPoint will be serving as the Instituting Of-

ficer and Rice Lake Chapter will be serving as the assisting Chapter.  We’re all very excited 

to welcome a new Chapter into our Association.  

In Friendship, 

Karyn Johnson 

PGCM / WI WOTM CA / ATM 

 



CHAPTER  NEWS 
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Greetings my Moose Brothers and Sisters! 

What a GREAT Mid-year conference we had!  It’s always great to reconnect with our Moose Family and make new 

Friends.  Speaking of new Friends, we welcomed 14 Chapter Sisters into our Academy of Friendship Circle.  Congrat-

ulations to the following: 

        Kim Dobbins - Marinette 1900                                         Darlene Myers - West Bend 732 
    Kelly Schiefelbein-Wixom - Janesville 477                     Jessica Horan - Janesville 477 

Camena Scott - Racine 631                                                Leslie Johnson - EKM 1578 
Dorothy Thompson - Kenosha 155                                   Katie Knudson - Racine 631 

  Brandi Truckey - Menomomie 682                                   Amy Luecke - Green Bay 451 
Pat Whyers - Kenosha 155                                                  Tracy Manz - Muskego 1617 
Marlene Wilde - West Bend 732                                       Janet Minder - Monroe 599 

 
And our Conferral Staff did an AWESOME job!   
 

I’m so very proud of all of you!  And this is just the beginning of your Moose journey. 

Just a couple reminders: 

*The end of our Moose year will be here before we know it!  If you’ve checked off everything on the Chapter checklist 

in the back of our Officers and Treasurers handbooks and you’re a plus one, then you should be eligible to receive 

your Award of Achievement. 

*Our Kenosha Rally Day Committee is doing an excellent job planning the event.  Rally Day will be August 9-11 with 

August 10th being the required day of attendance.  Registration forms and hotel information have been sent to the 

Chapters.  Our theme will be “Breakfast at Tiffany’s”, dress the part if you wish.  And our Community Service Project 

will be the Autism Society. 

*Please take a few moments and go to the Moose International website to complete the Fraternal Recognition Com-

mittees survey.  We need your input so we can make good decisions regarding the future of our Higher Degrees and 

Recognition programs.  

That’s all I have for now, please take care, stay safe and always remember to stay humble and kind. 

Karyn Johnson 

PGCM, CA, ATM   



CHAPTER RALLY DAYS 
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CHAPTER RALLY DAYS 
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Book your   

Hotel Room 

Now to     

Guarantee 

Housing! 



Are you asking your students to say “CHEESE”?: 

We would love to feature pictures of your training classes in our next issue of the Training Wheels newsletter. Please send in any 
pictures you have from recent classes.  The next issue will hit your inbox in April! Also, you can let Kristen DeBlock 
(moosetraining@mooseintl.org) know if you have any ideas for articles, questions you would like answered from the Training 
Department or if you are interested in writing a piece to appear in our next issues. Thank you! 

Topic requests for Moose International Convention Trainers Meeting: 

The Moose International Convention will be here before we know it. Your training team would like your input on what is dis-
cussed within the Trainers meeting in July. Please send any thoughts and ideas to Chris Maher (cmaher@mooseintl.org). 

Basic 2-HOTT Class update: 

The Virtual Basic 2-HOTT Classes are now on the Training Schedule. Currently there is one scheduled for 03-30-2024. We will 
try to hold a Virtual Basic 2-HOTT class once a month. 

Administrator School update: 

The virtual format is now on the Training Schedule. We will try to hold a Virtual Administrator School on the Training Schedule 
at least once a month. 

Lodge Leadership Class: 

Please make sure that enough In-Person Lodge Leadership Classes are being scheduled, so that the Moose Lodge Officers that 
are being elected for the next fiscal year starting on 05/01/2024, can be prepared when they assume their new office. 

Lodge Leadership Class is required for any new Lodge Officers within 60 days of taking office. They can complete this class either 
on-line through the Moose Intl website or in-person. 

Fraternally,  

Michael Wixom 

WMA Past State President 

WMA Training Coordinator  

TRAINING TIDBITS 

Hello fellow Moose Legionnaires, it’s that time of year again where we all are scrambling to see if we can achieve a plus 1 

for membership.  We currently stand as a –19 for the year, however, if we can get the 23 that are waiting to be enrolled, 

conferred, we will be at a plus!  So many of our Moose Legions are just a handful of members for being at a positive. We 

have some work to do but I know we can do it.  So please look around your 

lodge and “Just Ask.”  Remember what The Moose Legion supports.  We sup-

port all three facets of The Moose.  The Moose Legion donates to the Children 

of Mooseheart and The Seniors of Moosehaven, we also take care of the kids 

during the summer months at Camp Ross.  One final note please remember in 

September Forward Moose Legion 191 is hosting Moose Legion Fun Days 

at the Beloit Lodge the 7th thru the 9th. Remember to always do good for 

someone each day.  God Bless Mooseheart and Moosehaven, and God Bless 

each and everyone in the Moose Fraternity. 

Fraternally Yours, 

Jeff Kaebisch 
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MOOSE LEGION NEWS 

mailto:moosetraining@mooseintl.org
mailto:cmaher@mooseintl.org
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MOOSE LEGION FUN WEEKEND 
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MOOSE LEGION FUN WEEKEND 
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SPORTS PAGE 

The 301 CO_ED Dart tournament was held in Muskego on February 3rd, 2024. We had a 
wonderful turnout of 49 teams from 8 lodges from around the state including:  West Bend, 
Green Bay, Saukville, Muskego, Racine, EKM, Sheboygan and Kenosha.   

 

1st place Devin & Jamie   Sheboygan 

2nd Place Jeremy & Alicia  Racine 

3rd Place Dan & Lynette  Muskego 

 

We also run a Luck of the Draw tournament later in the day and all money is paid out in the 
prize fund.  We had 30 teams entered and the top team was:  

 

  Michelle /Jeremy   Muskego/Racine 

 

Next year’s tournament will be held in Saukville on February 1st, 2025. 



INTERNATIONAL ACTIVITIES 
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UPCOMING STATE SPORTS 

301 Darts 2025 Racine  Cornhole 2024 Racine 

 2026 EKM   2025 Kenosha 

Bowling 2025 EKM  Pool 2024 Muskego 

 2026 Beloit   2025 EKM 

Golf 2024 Sheboygan  Dartball 2025 EKM* 

 2025/2026 TBD   2026 Kenosha* 

Horseshoes 2024 Monroe    

 2025 Muskego    *Please note date change 



March Message: 

Greetings from Moose Charities 

Thank you to each and every member for your support of the 2024 February Endowment Rocker Fund-
raiser.  Your donation supports the future of our Moosehaven Senior Living Facility and is truly appreci-
ated by the Moosehaven Residents. If you were unable to donate at your Lodge, Chapter or Moose Lodge 
meetings or functions, your Rocker Fund donation can be made directly to Moose Charities at any time. 
Make sure to write Rocker Fund on your check memo along with your MID#. 

Wisconsin Association Special Project is to provide funds to support Moosehaven AAA Project (See Next 
Page). 

Thank you to all members who made donations, supported Moose Charities basket raffles and played 
Spin the Wheel during 2024 Mid-Year Conference in Fond du Lac. 

Early March 2024 Moosehaven will celebrate Ground-Breaking at Moosehaven for AAA Project. WMA is 
short funds for our Association Project commitment to Moosehaven AAA Project.  If you would like to 
make a donation, please make your donation by visiting:  Support.Moosecharities.org/MHNAAA 

Thank you for all you do for our Mooseheart Children and Moosehaven Seniors through Moose Chari-
ties. 

In Friendship, 

Cheryl Ripp 

WMA Moose Charities Chairman 

April Message: 

Greetings from Moose Charities. 

With the generous Lodge donated baskets and fun with Spin to Win Wheel, $1,503.00 was raised for the 

WMA Project supporting the Always Active At Moosehaven program at Mid-Year Conference in Fond du 

Lac.  THANK YOU all to all members who participated in the fundraising project. 

Is your Lodge, Chapter or Moose Legion on track to have increased your donation to Moose Charities 

from 2022-2023 Moose Year?  Now is the time to review your record of donations and make any addi-

tional donation required to end 2023-2024 Moose year with an increased donation to be eligible for 

Moose awards. 

 

Thank you for all you do to support Mooseheart and Moosehaven 

residents through Moose Charities. 

 

Cheryl Ripp 

WMA Moose Charities Chairman 
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MOOSE CHARITIES CHAT 
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MOOSE CHARITIES CHAT 



WAYS TO HELP MOOSEHEART & MOOSEHAVEN— ALL YEAR LONG 
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Support  

Mooseheart and 

Moosehaven by  

doing things you  

already do! 
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MOOSEHEART SENIOR CLASS TRIP 



MEMBERSHIP 
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March Newsletter 
  

Greetings Brothers and Sisters:  

 

Every good thing must come to an end: Super Bowl, Mardi Gras, Mid-Year are over. I hope every-
one has recovered from the celebrations and learned valuable information from workshops at Mid-
year. Now we can look forward to St. Patrick’s Day, Easter and Spring.  

 

With Spring, it is the time for planting. We must plant the seeds of excitement as we sponsor new 
members. If we are excited about being a Member of this great Fraternity then this will grow in our 
new members. The more excitement and activities you have at your Lodge, the more prospects will 
want to join. Of course, you have to always make members feel welcome and appreciated.   

 

As you are well aware, we are in our final quarter of the year. We are closer to making our goal but 
not quite there yet. Everyone should be working toward your Lodge goal also. Make those phone 
calls, send those letters, make a personal visit. We really need to push and get the expired members 
to renew. Please don’t wait until the 15th of April to start. Have you ever contacted your Council of 
Higher Degrees? One of their purposes is to help Lodges and Chapters retain membership.   

 

Don’t know how to approach anyone to join. Moose International has a little pamphlet on how to 
sponsor a new member. Remember the saying that if you would invite this person into your home; 
you should ask them to join. I was at a meeting for a function going on at the Lodge and some one 
asked me about the Moose. Oops! Wrong person to ask about the Moose. Ten minutes later, they 
were taking applications to join and asked me to speak at their banquet about the Moose. We will 
see how this all turns out.  

 

Thank you everyone who brought baked goods for Mid
-year bake sale and who helped with the raffles. Can’t 
do these things without you.  

 

God Bless the children at Mooseheart and the seniors 
at Moosehaven and our Veterans, either actively or in-
actively serving.  

 

Wishing everyone a Blessed Easter!  

 

Renee LaPoint 

WMA Membership Chairman 

josie59m@yahoo.com 

218-269-7301 

mailto:josie59m@yahoo.com


MEMBERSHIP 
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April News 
 

Before I begin; I just want to thank all the well-wishers when I received my Lifetime Achievement Plaque. 
Never ever did I think I would be the recipient of such an award. That is right up there next to me being 
appointed Deputy Grand Regent. Each time I walk by it hanging on the wall I can’t stop smiling. It has a 
place of honor in the Social Quarters. 
 

We are in our last burst for Membership goals. Let us keep on track and get those members sponsored, re-
enrolled, and contact the expired members.  

WE CAN DO THIS! 
 

Chapter members, remember this is the last year for your free dues. The purpose of the free dues was to 
help our female members get used to the idea of paying lodge dues as well as Women of the Moose dues 
just as our lodge brothers pay lodge dues and Moose 
Legion dues. Invoices will be arriving soon for sisters 
whose dues in the Women of Moose expire April 30, 
2024. 
 

Your annual dues help provide the best possible life 
experience for the children and senior members in our 
care. Please Chapter members do not drop your dues. 
Remember, you have to be a member of the lodge to be 
able to be a Chapter member. 
 

I am also honored to be able to institute a new Chapter 
in Phillips.  
 

Let us all work together and be a plus in membership. 
 

In Friendship, 

Renee LaPoint 

WMA Membership Chairman 

WISMOOSE.ORG 

Hey all. I want to give everyone a quick update about the Association’s website. Now that the Association 

elections are over, I’m updating the officer and committee information. I’m also creating posts on the site 

about different announcements. You can find the newsletter up there as well. I do need some help from 

you. What areas of the website do you think need attention? What functionality would you like to see? What 

functionality do you want to see removed or changed?  

Email your thoughts to me at horner.horner@mindspring.com. I’ll collect all your recommendations and 

present them to the board. I look forward to your emails.  

Thank you, Ron Horner  



MEMBERSHIP 
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As of March 31, 2024, we were A PLUS 212, with a Retention Rate of 72.7%.  Thus far we had signed 2,052 

new/former members or 70.3% of our goal of 2,917.  We should be at 91.7% of our goal by now. Retention,     

retention, retention! 



STATE SNAPSHOT 
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As of April 2, 2024, we were –413, with a Retention Rate of 72.9%.  Thus far we had signed 2,054 new/former 

members or 70.4% of our goal of 2,917.  We should be at 91.7% of our goal by now.                                             

Retention, retention, retention! 



DATES TO REMEMBER: 
APRIL 2024 

1 Moose International Offices Closed - Easter Monday Moose Intl  

6-7 WMA Bowling Tournament Janesville #197  

9 Fond du Lac Moose Lodge Birthday Fond du Lac #2564   

10 District 3 Meeting West Bend #1398 7:00 PM 

12 Loyal Order of Moose’s 136th Anniversary   

13 District 1 Meeting - South Central COHD Meeting to follow Watertown #830 10:00 AM 

13 District 6, Moose Legion 138, Heart of the North COHD Rice Lake #402 10:30 AM 

13 District 4 Meeting Clintonville #1502 10:00 AM 

13 Lodge Leadership Training Racine #437 9:00 AM 

15 Newsletter Articles Due to Newsletter Editor WMA   

17-22 Mooseheart Senior Class Trip Kenosha #286 TBD 

20 WMA Executive Committee Meeting Green Bay #801 8:00 AM 

20 WMA State Board Meeting (Exec Committee & District Pres) Green Bay #801 10:30 AM 

20 Moose International Steel Tip Darts Tournament   

21 Phillips Moose Lodge Birthday Phillips #2661  

21 Moose Legion 31 Executive Committee Meeting West Bend #1398 9:00 AM 

21 S.E WI. Council of Higher Degrees Meeting West Bend #1398 11:00 AM 

21 Moose Legion 31 Meeting West Bend #1398 1:00 PM 

21 Moose International Steel Tip Darts Tournament   

22-23 Administrator School Monroe #754 9:00 AM 

27 MLEC (Moose Legion Education Conference)  Monroe #754 9:00 AM 

27 District 5 Meeting La Crosse #1920 10:30 AM 

27 Moose Legion 143 Meeting La Crosse #1920 2:00 PM 

27 Chippewa Valley COHD Meeting La Crosse #1920 4:00 PM 

31 End of 4th Quarter of Fiscal Year 2023 - 2024 Moose Intl  

31 Last Day of Moose Fiscal Year 2023 - 2024 Moose Intl  

MAY 2024 

1 Start of Moose Fiscal Year 2024 - 2025 Moose Intl  

1 Start of 1st Quarter Fiscal Year 2024 - 2025 Moose Intl  

4 WOTM 6 Hour Training EKM #1238 9:00 AM 

8 District 3 Meeting EKM #1238 7:00 PM 

11 WOTM 6 Hour Training Monroe #754 9:00 AM 

12 Mother's Day   

15 Newsletter Articles Due to Newsletter Editor WMA   

15 4th Quarter HOC Reports Due LCL Net   

15 Lodge Safety Inspection Report Due   

17 Rice Lake Moose Lodge Birthday Rice Lake #402  

18 District 5 Meeting Menomonie #1584 10:00 AM 

20 District 2 Meeting Racine #437 7:00 PM 

27 La Crosse Moose Lodge Birthday La Crosse #1920   

27 Moose International Offices Closed - Memorial Day Moose Intl  

28 Superior Moose Lodge Birthday Superior #606   

JUNE 2024 

1 Mooseheart Graduation/Pilgrim Conferral  Mooseheart, IL  

4 River Falls Moose Lodge Birthday River Falls #594   

8 Moose Legion Secretarial Training Menomonie #1584 9:00 AM 

8 WOTM 6 Hour Training River Falls 10:00 AM 

8 District 6, Moose Legion 138, Heart of the North COHD Rice Lake #402 10:30 AM 

8 District 4 Meeting Green Bay #801 10:00 AM 

9 District 1 Meeting - South Central COHD Meeting to follow Janesville #197 1:00 PM 

15 WOTM 6 Hour Training Racine #437 10:00 AM 

15 WMA Pilgrim Committee Meeting & Picnic Juneau Co. #1913 11:00 AM 

15 Newsletter Articles Due to Newsletter Editor WMA   

16 Father's Day   

20 First Day of Summer   

22 District 5 Meeting Juneau Co. #1913 10:30 AM 

22 Moose Legion 143 Meeting Juneau Co. #1913 2:00 PM 

22 Chippewa Valley COHD Meeting Juneau Co. #1913 4:00 PM 

22-23 Moose International Horseshoes Tournament Sylvania, OH #1579  

24 Stevens Point Moose Lodge Birthday Stevens Point #1572   

29 WOTM 6 Hour Training Chippewa Falls 10:00 AM 



WMA Sweatshirt Small $ 30.00  

 WMA Sweatshirt Medium $ 30.00  

WMA Sweatshirt Large $ 30.00  

 WMA Sweatshirt XL $ 30.00  

WMA Sweatshirt 2XL $ 33.00  

WMA Sweatshirt 3XL $ 34.00  

WMA Sweatshirt 4XL $ 35.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt Small $ 35.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt Medium $ 35.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt Large $ 35.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt XL $ 36.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt 2XL $ 40.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt 3XL $ 44.00  

WMA Hoodie Sweatshirt 4XL $ 45.00 

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee Small $ 20.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee Medium $ 20.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee Large $ 20.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee XL $ 20.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee 2XL $ 22.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee 3XL $ 22.00  

WMA Tie-Dyed Tee 4XL $ 24.00  
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MOOSE MERCHANTILE 

Email your order to: merch@wismoose.org 

Send a check payable to WMA to:  

Mike Rynearson, TM, W3582 57th Street, Lyndon Station, WI 53944 

Please include $10 for shipping. 

Your order will be sent upon receipt of payment. 



WMA Board  

of Officers 
President:     

 Larry Pratt 

Vice Pres:     

 Margie Marsden   

Chaplain:          

 Clyde Brophy 

Treasurer:      

 Kellee Chwala 

Secretary:     

  Matt Boardman 

Jr. Past Pres:  

 Mike Wixom  

Moose Legion Ambassador:  

 Tom Kronenburg  

Territory Manager:  

 Mike Rynearson 

Regional Manager:  

 Frank Vorhees 

 

Have a story to  

submit? 

Emai to: 

News@wismoose.org 

Please put the following 

Annual Dates on your 

Lodge Calendars.  Please 

consider these dates when 

planning Lodge Events so 

as not to cause conflict. 

 

1st Saturday in          

December– Wisconsin 

Senior Portrait Luncheon 

and Tree Lighting 

1st Saturday in June– 

Mooseheart Graduation 

and Pilgrim Conferral 
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Membership Reminder:  

Retention, Retention,  

Retention 


